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The Hagedorn Little Village School 
Jack Joel Center for Special Children 

April 2018

Dear Friend: 

I am writing to you personally to appeal for a charitable donation to The 

Hagedorn Little Village School. Because of the kindness of local businesses, we 

are able to raise funds that help provide critical services and programs for 

developmentally delayed and disabled children and their families.

This year we are having our 4th Annual Casino Night, which is being held for us 

again by our friends at Academy Mortgage Corp. The event will take place on 

Friday, May 18, 2018 at The Hilton Long Island, Melville, NY. Participation and 

contributions of raffle items or monetary donations from organizations such as 

yours is deeply appreciated by the children and families of Little Village. 

Without the generosity of people such as you, our children would not be 

receiving one of the finest educations available to those with developmental 

disabilities. 

All contributions to Little Village are tax deductible to the extent permitted by 

law. Please visit our website www.littlevillage.org to learn more about the school 

or please feel free to call me, Executive Director, Dr. Jon Feingold directly at 

516-520- 6047.

Please send any donation to: 

℅ The Hagedorn Little Village School

ATTN: Casino Night

Academy Mortgage Corp.

105 Conklin St., Farmingdale, NY 11735

On behalf of the children of The Hagedorn Little Village School, thank you for 

your consideration and support. 

Sincerely,  

Jon D. Feingold, Ph.D 
Executive Director 

Chartered by the New York State Board of Regents • Certified as a Preschool Evaluaiion Site • Approved as an Early Intervention Site 
Non-Sectarian. Non-Discriminatory , Funded in part by the State Education Department, Nassau County, Local School Districts. Federal Funds and 
Voluntary Monies • Member Agency United Way • Non-Profit, Tax Deductible Organization • Certified as a Preschool Evaluation Site The Early 
Intervention Program is Funded in part by the State Education Department. Local Counties. Local School Districts, Federal Funds 




